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Registration information for 2024-2025!

Christian Life Academy Families,

Exciting things are happening at CLA, and it's time to begin the process for next year already! With the opening
of our high school building this past fall, and great interest in our extracurricular activities...we see continued
growth on the horizon! In this packet you will find information about the upcoming early registration period,
tuition pricing for next year, and a re-enrollment form. If you would like, we can also give you a packet for a
new family! My hope and prayer is that you have had a good experience this year and will be excited to return
for next year, and also encourage another family to join us!

In Christ,

Mr. Hefm,in,g«

Some important information to know:

1)

4)

Our tuition structure remains similar to previous years, with family discounts as in the past. We have
committed to increasing our programming (extra-curriculars, adding music, and staffing for growth).
Noting the costs involved in these programs, we have had to increase tuition at a bit higher level than in
past years, in the 7-8% range. Again there are separate K-12 tuition levels (Elementary, Middle School
and High School) and the same discounts for multiple children in the same family. We are glad to
continue to keep our overall tuition/fees well below that of other Christian schools in our area! We have
been able to keep low registration fees (early registration prior to March 31st only $150/family).

Please note: We are strongly encouraging ALL families - including our homeschool
extra-curricular participating families, to take advantage of the EARLY REGISTRATION DISCOUNT
- save $50 off of your registration fee by taking care of this BY MARCH 31. It greatly helps our planning
for next year, as well, when we have a good idea on numbers for classes and teams!

There will be SEVERAL “OPEN HOUSE” EVENTS coming up in late February-March, and we do also
encourage scheduling INDIVIDUAL VISITS from prospective families, so please spread the word!
These Open House dates will be February 20, February 26, and March 7 and interested families may
contact the school at anytime - 309-449-3346, email office@clacademy.org, or click the “plan a visit”
button on the website.

The EARLY REGISTRATION period begins NOW and extends until March 31st. After March 31,
the registration fee increases from the early registration $150/family fee up to $200/family beyond
April 1. Please consider making your early decision, and encouraging others to do the same! You can
return the re-enrollment paper, or use the online form at www.clacademy.org (with payment in
cash/check to the office)

If you have questions about anything related to registration for next year, please contact Mr. Horning at
jhorning@clacademy.org, or call 449-3346 or 267-8781!
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